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From: Schimsa, Rebecca

Sent: Tuesday, December 16, 2014 8:19 PM

To: Haley, Nikki

Cc: Burns, James

Subject: FW: Thank you

FYI 

 

From: Sara Barber [mailto:executivedirector@sccadvasa.org]  

Sent: Tuesday, December 16, 2014 8:19 PM 
To: Schimsa, Rebecca 
Subject: Thank you 

 
Rebecca, 

 

Thank you, and thank you to Governor Haley, for organizing today’s event and for including SCCADVASA and its member 

agencies. We are very much looking forward to working with the Governor to change the culture that allows domestic 

violence to persist in our communities and towards making South Carolina a safer place for all families.  

 

Best Wishes, 

 

Sara Barber 

Executive Director, SCCADVASA  

803-256-2900 


